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Hi all, during the second read of the FMP on November 2, PaRC did not approve the FMP plan 
but instead asked the FMP committee to take another look at the recommendations with the goal 
of bringing an updated document back to PaRC in February.  We have scheduled a series of 
meetings beginning December 8 at 3pm.  I hope you can join. 
 
PaRC asked that we reconsider the recommendation to build a new student services 
building and renovate the existing building and instead revisit the project 
recommendations connected to goals already highlighted in the plan.  These questions were 
raised at PaRC. 

• What can be done to naturally establish sense of student community on campus? 
• How can facilities/technology be used to create sense of community for online 

students? 
• ADA accessibility, how can we make campus more wheelchair friendly? 
• Any additional information regarding Sunnyvale Center build out? Can we 

include something about Workforce moving in to SV? 

 
While the Board accepted the plan they did ask for an update next year. 
 
Board of Trustees August 29, 2016 
Action: Accepted the 2016 Facilities Master Plan as a current vision of potential future 
facilities needs and directed staff to provide a progress report in August 2017 regarding 
additional study and consultation with internal and external stakeholders.  
 
Thank you for you service - see you in a few weeks. 
	
  


